Review of the Faculty of Science

Terms of Reference
1. Alignment with University Strategy
a. How well has the Faculty, in its operation of CORES, met the aspirations of the University?
b. Has the addition of new CORES in Science been adequately resourced?
c. What is the proper role of service teaching in Departments?
d. What are the factors contributing to the loss of service teaching in Statistics, Maths and Computing and what are the risks of losing more?
2. Teaching Profile
a. How appropriate is the Faculty profile for the current UG and PG market?
3. Resources
a. How appropriate is the current Faculty Funding Model for Science?
b. Is the funding distribution to the Departments appropriate?
c. Is the Science budgeting process optimal and the allocation of resources appropriate?
4. New opportunities
a. Identify new opportunities for income generation in terms of new programs, especially PG coursework.
b. How appropriate are the future plans for new programs.
c. Is there appropriate funding for the development of new programs and initiatives?
Review Team
· Emeritus Professor Andrew Lister (Chair)
Former Exec Dean, Faculty of Engineering, Physical Sciences and Architecture at the University of Queensland and Chair of the AUQA2  Review of Macquarie University, 2009
· Professor David Day
DVC (Research) at Flinders University and former Exec Dean of the Faculties of Science, Agriculture and Veterinary Science at the University of Sydney.
· Mr Stephen Robertson
Consultant, founder and principal of Campus Consulting Pty Ltd.  Reviewed the Academic Structure, Academic Programs and Postgraduate Curriculum Renewal Program  at Macquarie University.
Submissions
University members and stakeholders are invited to make written submissions to the Panel.  Please send submissions to the Review Secretary barb.mclean@mq.edu.au

Timeline
Announcement of Review and call for submissions	 – 10th February 2011
Closing date for submissions 				–  9.00a.m. Monday 21st February 2011
Conduct of Review					– 1st – 3rd March 2011
Report presented to DVC (Provost) 			– mid April 2011
